

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE Economics and Statistics Administration U.S. Census Bureau

Washington, DC 20233-0001

July 26, 2010

United Communities Alliance 10611 Liberty Avenue Ozone Park, NY 11417

Dear 2010 Census Partner,

Thank you for partnering with the U.S. Census Bureau to achieve a complete and accurate census count in 2010. Conducting the decennial census is a massive and vitally important undertaking—one which the Census Bureau could only accomplish with the help and support of partners like you. We appreciate the time and resources your organization dedicated in helping to ensure a successful 2010 Census.

Your commitment to motivate the public to complete and return the census form will have a lasting impact. As a census partner, you can take pride in knowing that your organization helped ensure that the communities you serve are accurately represented in Congress and eligible for the funding needed for important community programs, services and facilities. The 2010 Census data will help your organization, community and government make strategically and fiscally sound decisions to spur and sustain economic development and growth, and improve the quality of life in every neighborhood.

Once again, thank you for your contributions to the 2010 Census effort. We value your partnership and look forward to continued opportunities to work together in the future.

Sincerely,

Lester A. Farthing

Le 1. Talk

New York Regional Director